MUR808000020

From: Scott Gessler

To: CELA

Subject: MUR 8080 Request for enlargement
Date: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 6:52:29 PM

Hi Mr. Keeys,
Thank you for time today. As we discussed, I represent For Colorado’s Future in MUR 8080.

I am requesting an enlargement of time until December 8, 2022 to reply to the complaint in
this matter.

Thank you,
Scott Gessler

Scott E. Gessler

Gessler Blue LLC

7350 East Progress Place
Suite 100

Greenwood Villaie, Colorado 80111

sgessler(@gesslerblue.com

www.gesslerblue.com
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